We, the undersigned, petition the City of Surrey to: KEEP THE RCMP IN SURREY

[Doug McCallum, mayor of Surrey B.C. wishes to replace the RCMP as the police force of Surrey
with a municipal police force that he would be able to exert more personal power and control
over. This proposed purely political move by Mr. McCallum is unacceptable to the undersigned

for two reasons: 1) The RCMP performs a very satisfactory job of_ policing Surrey 2) The changeover

and ongoing costs introducing a new police force are far too expensive for Surrey taxpayers.
We, the undersigned,therefore petition Surrey to continue using RCMP as its municipal police force.
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